
When Tunstall Parish Council became inquorate again in October 
2022, Swale Borough Council advised that the council shall remain so 
until the elections in May 2023. Since then, the Borough Council has 

taken the decision that Tunstall should approve a budget and precept 
for 2023/24.  It was felt important for Tunstall  to set the budget and 
precept for the next financial year to enable them to commence the 
new election year in a robust position.  In order to do this SBC has 

taken the decision to appoint two members to facilitate this process. 
Swale Members Cllr Mike Baldock and Cllr Mike Whiting will be 
appointed by legal Order, for a short period only.  The requisite 
meeting is hereby summoned to formally agree the finances for 

2023/24. 
  

MEETING SUMMONS 

Tunstall Parish Council 

All Parish Councillors 
are hereby summoned, and notice is given that an 

Extraordinary Meeting of Tunstall Parish Council will be held on 
Monday 23rd January 2023 at 7pm in the Midwinter Room at St John 

the Baptist Church 
when it is proposed to transact the following business: 

 
AGENDA 

1. TO ELECT CHAIR 
 

2. CHAIR’S ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

3. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 
To receive and accept apologies for absence.  

 
4. DECLARATIONS OF PECUNIARY AND NON-PECUNIARY INTERESTS 

To receive declarations of interest. 
 

5. BUDGET AND PRECEPT 2023-24 
To agree budget and precept for 2023-24 
 

 
 
 

Julie Miller Locum Clerk to Tunstall Parish Council 16th January 2023 


